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8th November 2022 at 7pm via Zoom 

President Mandy Jones welcomed the committee and 10 other members who joined the meeting. 

Dressage NSW Membership 

The committee unanimously agreed to extend the financial status of members whose membership 
expired on 30 December 2022 until 30 June 2023. 

DNSW and HDAA 

Mandy Jones reiterated HDAA’s intention to not renew the Licence Agreement and to enforce the 
terms of the agreement, and noted the options currently open to DNSW in regard to use of the 
grounds at Clarendon, and discussed at the recent EGM (7th November): 

• Conclude the term of the licence at the end of 2022 
• Conclude the term of the licence at the end of 2025 

Sue Scaysbrook and Cathy Cupit were invited to speak.  
The committee and the Save Clarendon Group agreed to meet to discuss feasible options that took 
into consideration the financial impacts of extending the tenure at Clarendon to the end of the 
current licence (30 June 2025), and the Save Clarendon Group’s plans to implement their wish to 
continue using Clarendon as a competition venue for as long as possible. 
 

Social Media 

The committee strongly condemned some of the comments being made on social media in relation 
to DNSW and the uncertainty regarding continued events at Clarendon.  

Annual Awards and Performance Medals 

The winners of the DNSW Annual Awards and Performance Medals should be published in the next 
3-4 weeks. Awards are expected to take place early in 2023. 

 

Next Meeting                    6th December 2022 following the AGM (zoom) 

 

 


